
Philipstown Garden Club, GCA 
The Philipstown Garden Club and its community based non-profit partners are now accepting applications 
for their annual Summer Internship Program. The Internships are open to upcoming high school juniors, 
seniors, and 2012 graduating seniors interested in horticulture and/or the environment. The program 
consists of eight 20 hour weeks, flexible hours, and a $1000.00 stipend.  Perspective applicants can use the 
application below or download it and obtain more information about the different non-profit partner 
organizations by going to: www.pgcinc.org and going to internships. 
 
Deadline for applications – May 1, 2012 
 

 
INTERNSHIP APPLICATION FORM DUE by MAY 1st, 2012 

 
NAME  _____________________________ 
 
ADDRESS _____________________________________________________________ 
 
HOME TEL. NO. ______________________________ 
 
CELL PHONE NO. ___________________EMAIL ADDRESS ___________________ 
 
Name of School__________________________________________ 
Entering Junior Year _____  Entering Senior Year _____  Completing Senior Year _____ 
 
Indicate by number the order of your preference:  
  
Audubon/Constitution Marsh Internship: _____ 
 
Clearwater Internship: _____ 
 
Glynwood Farm Internship: _____ 
 
Manitoga Internship: _____ 
 
Stonecrop Internship: _____ 
 
State the specific botanical/environmental interests you have and why you think the organizations you have 
selected would suit those interests: ________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
State other benefits you think this internship would provide: _______________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature: _______________________________            Date: _____________________ 
 
For information regarding specific organizations, consult our website @ www.pgcinc.org and go to 
internships. 
Please mail to:  Connie Mayer-Bakall, 1212 East Mountain Rd South, Cold Spring, NY  10516, or, email to 
concoyote@aol.com  no later than May 1, 2012. Contact Mrs. Mayer-Bakall at (845) 897-4701 or email 
concoyote@aol.com for more information. 
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